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Re: OPRA request received February 22, 2022

Dear Ms. Vishwanathan:

The New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority (“NJEFA” or the “Authority™) received your Open Public Records
Act (“OPRA”) request February 22, 2022. As such, the seven (7) business day deadline to respond to your request
is March 3, 2022. This response to your request is being provided to you on the 2" business day after the custodian’s

receipt of said request.

Your OPRA request sought access to the following:

A copy of the bond offering document, prospectus, or pricing supplement issued in relation to the below

details:

Issuer Name IssueDa Mamn Date -C(I:u-)o.n%.
US646066VE41 |New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority [13-Jul-16 [01-Jul-41 5.000% ‘

On behalf of the Records Custodian for NJEFA, we are providing the $202,445,000 New Jersey Educational
Facilities Authority Revenue and Refunding Bonds, Stockton University Issue, Series 2016 A Official Statement
which can be accessed at the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board’s Electronic Municipal Market Access System
website at this link: https:/emma.msrb.oreg/ER979511-ER766617-ER1168063.pdf

NJEFA is an independent state authority and provides conduit debt financing for New Jersey higher education
institutions such as colleges and universities. NJEFA is not an investment bank.

It is my understanding that this document fully satisfies your request for documentation. As such, your OPRA
request has been closed.

This response does not waive or limit any other rights afforded this Authority under OPRA, which are all expressly
reserved. If you have any further questions please contact Jamie O’Donnell, Custodian of Records, New Jersey
Educational Facilities Authority at jamie.odonnell@njefa.nj.gov.

Sil.lcerevly,
Jnmamnp O HOEM"M

ecords Custodian



